
NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY

Honoring Caregivers in 
the Black Community

Services:

Mark your calendars!

Join us for our Grand Opening 

& Open House! 

•	 March 20, 2025

•	 9:30-11:30 AM

•	 10 AM Ribbon Cutting

•	 3200	Greenfield	Road	 
Suite 100 

Dearborn, MI 48120

Come See Us in 
Our New Space! 

•	 Adult	Day	Services
•	 MI	Choice	Waiver	Program
•	 Care	Management
•	 Caregiver	Support
•	 Nutritional	Services	and	

Home	Delivered	Meals
•	 Friendly	Reassurance
•	 Long-term	Care	

Ombudsman	
•	 MMAP	Assistance
•	 Information	&	Assistance
•	 Elder	Abuse	Prevention
•	 Outreach,	Advocacy,		

and	Education
•	 Transportation
•	 And	Much	More

Caregiving	is	a	labor	of	love	that	
requires	patience,	selflessness,	
and	resilience.	Within	the	Black	
community,	caregiving	is	deeply	
rooted	in	cultural	traditions,	with		
many	individuals	stepping	up	to	care	
for	aging	family	members,	relatives	with	chronic	illnesses,	
or	loved	ones	with	disabilities.	
Organizations	like	The	Senior	Alliance	are	committed	to	
ensuring	that	Black	caregivers	receive	the	resources,	
education,	and	advocacy	needed	to	navigate	their	
caregiving	journeys	successfully.
The	Senior	Alliance	is	happy	to	share	its	newest	
caregiving	guide,	Caregiving	in	the	Black	Community.	
This	guide	was	developed	with	input	and	guidance	from	
Healthier	Black	Elder	Center.

Join the celebration!

May 9, 2025

11:15 a.m. prompt (doors 

open at 10:30 a.m.)

 

Where: The Grecian Center

16300	Dix	Toledo	Rd.,
Southgate, MI 48195

$45/person	|	$400,	table

Celebrating 45 
years of vital work

Meet our Star  
of the Month

(800) 815-1112

info@thesenioralliance.org

thesenioralliance.org

Ann	consistently	
demonstrates	reliability	
and	a	strong	willingness	to	
assist wherever needed. 

She	is	always	ready	to	lend	
a	helping	hand,	whether	it’s	
driving,		delivering	items	for	
the agency, assisting with 

transits from the shop or 

picking	up	supplies,	etc.

Join our Advisory 
Council

We’re so proud of 
our team! Thank you!

We are seeking dedicated 

individuals	to	join	our	
Advisory	Council!	As	a	
member,	you’ll	provide	
valuable	insights	and	
guidance on our programs 

and	services,	helping	us	
better serve the aging 

community.

Ann Booker The Start 
Conversation


